
Factsheet
“Battle of the 7 - The UniGR Rocket League Tournament”

The University of the Greater Region usually organises an annual sporting event where students and
staff members are invited to participate. Due to the current uncertainty in regards to the Covid-19
pandemic, UniGR decided to host an e-sports tournament instead.
What: The proposed game Rocket League is a video game, which can be described as "soccer, but with
rocket-powered cars". The UniGR Rocket League Tournament has 3 players assigned to each of the
two opposing teams, using rocket-powered vehicles to hit a ball into their opponent's goal and score
points over the course of a match. The teams placed 1st, 2nd and 3rd will receive the following prizes:
prize money (250€, 100€ and 50€), a one-year subscription to OutdoorActive Pro+, a UniGR drinking
bottle and the travel guide „Luxemburg, Metz, Saarbrücken, Trier“ (available in German or French).

When: The tournament will take place 20th of November 2021 and start at 3:00 PM, the online check-
will be open from 2pm until 2:30pm on the same day. The registration period starts with the
advertising campaign on the 1st of October .



Where: The tournament will take place virtually on toornament.com, so each participant can compete
from the comfort of their own home or from any other place of choice (Internet access required). The
tournament will be streamed on www.twitch.tv/esportskl.
Who: The tournament is mainly directed at students and PhD students. However, staff members are
welcome to participate.
How: The participation is free of costs for all (PhD) students and staff members. The e-sports group of
the Technische Universität Kaiserslautern organises the tournament and provides the technical and
organisational support as well as a communication package (logos, posters, flyers, website, social
media posts etc.).

https://play.toornament.com/de/tournaments/4790178080404635648/
http://www.twitch.tv/esportskl

